

Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

12th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Re: Science Week

I am writing to inform you about an exciting event that is taking place this week – Science Week! Science Week is an annual celebration of all things scientific, aimed at fostering curiosity, exploration, and a love for the subject among our children. This year's them is 'Time' and we have planned a range of engaging activities and experiments for our pupils to participate in.

We believe that Science Week is a fantastic opportunity for our children to develop a deeper understanding of the world around them, as well as to foster their critical thinking and problem-solving. By actively engaging in scientific investigations, our children will have the chance to explore different scientific principles and ignite their passion for the subject.

You can join in at home by completing one or all of the activities that can be found at <a href="https://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/science-week-experiments/">https://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/pupils/science-week-experiments/</a>

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a love for learning among our children. We look forward to celebrating Science Week together with your child.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Gallagher
Assistant Headteacher











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk